Dempsey, Matthew

From:

Sent: 04 November 2016 00:35

To: Planning

Subject: My Objections to Application 2015/6455/P
Sirs

| object to Camden Council looking to steal another precious small green space from the public.
Crown Close which is a much loved play area for local children is it risk of a)being obscured by
another new and hideous building and b)Will get considerably less daylight because of the height
and location of the new build.

It is incredulous that the council are saying that a private roof terrace in the new build is producing
a green area. This penthouse section is for the privileged few whereas Crown Close is a public
space. To compare the two is totally misleading and quite despicable.

| object to this into the councils money grabbing transactions which are at odds with looking after
its local communities. If people should be reminded that our council tax pays for your decisions.
You have a duty of care but, at present, or failing to listen to your residents.

If you continue to ruin the village feel of West Hampstead, provide no infrastructure in relation to
population growth such as schools, GP surgeries and of course space on the streets and public
transport given the population explosion due to the likes of the 7 Ballymore eyesores, the Iverson
flats etc there could well be an embargo on paying council tax.

Regards
Mrs Piggott

Sent from my iPhone



